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First of all, thank you for coming to this great tourist spot
: Lonavala and a Hearty Welcome. We always like the place, the
town or the city where we live. We have a soft corner for it;
there is a feeling of love for the place. Man was created from
the nature. Nature has adopted man right from the beginning.
Nature accompanies us in its different manifestations. Hence
this nature is our friend. And any place that receives
nature’s bounty becomes a well-known place Lonavala is one
such place where nature is present in all its splendour.
Lonavala has become famous because of nature’s gift. Lonavala
has been blessed with valleys, hills, Milky WaterFalls, Lush
Greenery and pleasant cool winds. This region full of natural
beauty is a friend and we all are proud of it. Words are not
enough to describe the beauty of this place. Lonavala is an
epic poem created by God. Beautiful mountain ranges trying to
reach the sky
are sites that please the human mind and give an experience of
heavenly pleasure. The morning sun rising over here appears as
if it is sprinkling rose water all over. Chirping birds gently
awaken oneself and all of this makes it a really Good Morning.
The whole place is covered with a thick blanket of fog early
in the morning; this is how the day begins here.

OUR PROGRAM

FIRST DAY - Mumbai – Lonavala (95 Kms / 2-3 Hrs)
Depart from Mumbai towards Lonavla. Lonavala is a popular hill
station in the western region of the state Maharashtra.
Lonavala, located by Sir Elphinstone, the then Governor of
Bombay Presidency in 1871, derived its name from a Sanskrit
word Lonavli means caves. Monsoon is the best climate with
waterfalls, thriving lakes with full of water and lush
greeneries all around. Chikki, the hard candy sweet, is a
specialty item in Lonavala and is famous among the visitors to
Lonavala. Arrive Lonavala and check in at hotel. After lunch
visit local sightseeing places visit like Karla caves - a
complex of cave shrines built by Buddhist monks around 3rd to
2nd century B.C. Also visit famous temple of Goddess Ekvira
Devi present near cave. Later visit Wax Museum - The
'Celebrity Wax Museum', modeled on the famous Madame Tussauds
in London, is located only 3 km away from the railway station
at Varsoli, near Toll Plaza is a new attraction for the
tourists. Evening free for Shopping in the market. Overnight
stay in Lonavla.
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